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Henrik Lundkvist resigns as CFO at Thunderful Group
Thunderful Group AB ("Thunderful") announces today that Henrik Lundkvist, at his own request, has 
chosen to end his employment as Chief Financial Officer (CFO) for new opportunities outside the 
company. The recruitment process for a new CFO will begin immediately and Henrik Lundkvist will 
remain as the company's CFO until July 3, 2024 at the latest.

“I want to thank Henrik for the good work he has put into planning and implementing our extensive 
restructuring program. We have had a good collaboration and I wish Henrik all the best in his future 
endeavours ", says Martin Walfisz, CEO at Thunderful.

"The company is in a different phase compared to what I initially perceived, which has led to my 
decision to move on in my career," says Henrik Lundkvist.

For more information, please contact:
Martin Walfisz, CEO, Thunderful Group, +46 705 37 19 10

About Thunderful Group
Thunderful Group is a group of companies that develops, publishes and invests in games, while also 
distributing Nintendo products, games, game accessories and toys. It is headquartered in 
Gothenburg, Sweden, with offices in the United Kingdom, Spain, Germany, Denmark, Finland and 
Norway. The Group's overall goal is to provide high-quality entertainment products for people of all 
ages. Thunderful Group is listed on Nasdaq First North Premier. FNCA Sweden AB is appointed 
Certified Adviser.

This information is information that Thunderful Group AB is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the 
contact persons set out above, at 2024-04-03 08:45 CEST.
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